MINUTES
OF THE
WHITE LAKE
TOWN BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
ADJOURNED MEETING

September 26, 2024

The White Lake Town Board of Commissioners met in an adjourned meeting at 1879 White
Lake Dr., White Lake, NC at 6:00 p.m. on Thursday, September 26, 2024. Those present were
Mayor H. Goldston Womble, Jr., Mayor Pro-Tem Tim Blount, Commissioners Mike Suggs, Terri
Hawley, Jake Womble, and Paul Evans. Commissioner Dean Hilton was absent. Town
Administrator Sean Martin served as Clerk to the Board.

Mayor H. Goldston Womble, Jr. declared a quorum and called the meeting to order.

Strategic Planning Workshop
Mayor Womble recognized David Richardson, Executive Director, of the Lumber River Council
of Governments to give a presentation to the Board on the strategic planning process.

After a thirty-minute presentation, David Richardson opened up the floor for questions and
conversations from the Commissioners. Questions for David included the cost of the project, the
process for the project, and how to start the project. After discussion it was decided that Sean
Martin, Town Administrator, would send an updated list of Town projects to the Board of
Commissioners as a starting point. Once the Board reviewed said projects, David Richardson
suggested that the next planning workshop take place after the holidays in January or February
of 2025. There was no action taken.

Adjourn

There being no other business, Commissioner Tim Blount moved, seconded by Commissioner
Jake Womble THAT THE SEPTEMBER 26, 2024 ADJOURNED MEETING BE ADJOURNED
(Unanimous in favor).

ah D/ Mémn
Town Administrator

Approved:

omble, Jr.



